Walnut Hill College

Founded in 1974 as The Restaurant School

Dear Students and Colleagues:

Sexual violence on college campuses is an issue that I consider extremely important. I know that
it is an issue nationwide; however, we needed to increase our efforts and be more proactive in
addressing it.

We have made many changes in our approach to awareness for the College community and will
certainly forward any educational materials, as well as alert you to lectures or institutional
activities related to sexual violence prevention and awareness.

Working together I believe we can help in keeping our campus safe and secure. As always, I
hope you will share any ideas you may have.
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aniel Liberatoscioli
President



